
The Van Buren County Road 
Commission will be 

completing a project on 72nd 
Avenue from the Village of 

Lawton East to the dead-end 
in Antwerp Township. The 

project consists of tree 
trimming and removals, 

wedge paving to restore the 
crown and grade of the road 
followed by sealcoat and fog 

seal. This project will be 
completed as weather allows 
and minor delays are possible. 

Any property owners that 
would like to keep the wood 
may contact our office. Trees 
to be removed will be marked 

with a dot and trees to be 
trimmed are marked with a 'T'. 

Questions about this project 
may be directed to Dave Clift 

at 269-674-8011 ext. 230.

PROJECT ALERT
Starting the week of April 15

Follow us on social media!

www.vbcrc.org
269-674-8011

This project is 
funded by Antwerp 

Township. The 
paving portion of the 
project will be let for 

bid later this year. 


